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Building each other up -

with God as our firm foundation

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti

Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

2nd October 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 2™ October, the kitchen will be cooking a special census day lunch for
the children;

Fish and chips
Vegan nuggets and chips
Ice cream or ice lollies
If your child normally has a packed lunch, please encourage them to have a school
lunch tomorrow as it directly impacts on the funding we receive, benefiting all

children in school.

Many thanks and best wishes,

~ oz
Mrs J. Ferretti
Headteacher
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